
         

 
 

  

 

 

 
 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2024-25/207     Date: 22.01.2025 

From Principal’s desk… 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that on January 15th, representatives from the Ministry of 

Public Health visited our school to collect water samples from the Ground, First, and 

Second floors. These samples were thoroughly analyzed at the Central Food Laboratory 

of the Ministry. 

We are delighted to share that the water quality has been confirmed as safe for drinking, 

ensuring the continued health and well-being of our students and staff. 

Thank you for your trust and support in fostering a safe and healthy environment for our 

children. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

_______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 

 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 

 


